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DCS Newsletter 7th January 2021 

 

 

 New Restrictions: As you will now all be aware, we are now in another national 

lockdown and are advised to Stay At Home.  

You may leave the home to: 

 shop for basic necessities, for you or a vulnerable person 
 go to work, or provide voluntary or charitable services, if you cannot reasonably do so 

from home 
 exercise with your household (or support bubble) or one other person, this should be 

limited to once per day, and you should not travel outside your local area. Children 
under 5, and up to 2 carers for a person with a disability who needs continuous care, 
are not counted towards the gatherings limits for exercising outside.  **If you (or a 
person in your care) have a health condition that routinely requires you to leave 
home to maintain your health (physically or mentally)- including if that involves 
travel beyond your local area or exercising several times a day - then you can do 
so.** I can provide you with a letter outlining this in case you were to get asked by 
anybody, let me know if you require one. 

 meet your support bubble or childcare bubble where necessary, but only if you are 
legally permitted to form one (Children under 5, and up to 2 carers for a person with 
a disability who needs continuous care, are not counted towards the gatherings limits 
for exercising outside 

 seek medical assistance or avoid injury, illness or risk of harm (including domestic 
abuse) 

 attend education or childcare - for those eligible 

Please see government website for further details: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

Critical workers and vulnerable children who can access schools or educational settings - GOV.UK 

 

 Mental Health: In light of the new lockdown, many of us will be struggling with mental 

health and wellbeing, especially now were in the middle of winter. Looking after your 

wellbeing is really important at the moment. Mind has created the following tips below. 

Further information is available on their website https://bit.ly/2XfDYNR  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-a-support-bubble-with-another-household
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-a-childcare-bubble-with-another-household
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision
https://bit.ly/2XfDYNR
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 SCAM ALERT: Halton Trading Standards has been made aware of the following 

vaccination scams:  

 Halton Trading Standards and Halton Clinical Commissioning Group is warning older 
residents to be alert, following reports that patients in their 90’s in Bolton have 
received phone calls to say they will be having their Covid vaccinations at home and 
that someone will be coming to their address on a certain time/date to do this. The 
patients have also been asked for payment to access the vaccination. 

This is a scam – no one will be contacted to have their vaccine at home and you will 
never be asked for payment. 

Your GP practice will contact you directly to make an appointment to have the 
vaccination. 

 Halton Trading Standards wishes to warn consumers of a scam text message 
currently circulating about receiving the Covid-19 vaccine. The text message below 
states how they require your bank details and to apply via the link in text message.  

The scam text message aim is to obtain consumer’s personal information, bank 
details and/or upload malware/ransomware onto the consumer’s mobile phone.  

Do not click on the link or reply, just simply delete the text message. 

 

 

 

 Vaccine News for Parent Carers from Contact: Parent carers added to Covid-19 

vaccine priority list across the UK: 

The government's vaccine committee has revised its recommendations to include unpaid 

carers in the vaccine priority list in England, Wales and Northern Ireland. They were 

already on the priority list in Scotland and Contact had been campaigning for the same 

priority to be given across the four nations. It now recommends unpaid carers who get 
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Carer's Allowance or who are the main carer of an elderly or disabled person (child or 

adult) whose welfare may be at risk if the carer falls ill should be prioritised alongside 

people with underlying health conditions. 

 Other news from Contact: They have appointments available this week and next 

week with family support advisers who are there to be your listening ear and offering the 

emotional support you might need from time to time when caring for a child with 

additional needs. This is a free service and totally confidential and there are slots 

available this week. Booking is simple. Just book the slot that suits you on their Eventbrite 

booking page. 

Parent workshops in January and February 

Contact will also be running some of their popular and free online parent carer 

workshops in January and February. These include support for siblings, getting education 

support for a child with special educational needs, growing up, money matters and 

handling meetings effectively. Find out more and book early. 

 
 Reminder: Keep an eye on the Halton Local Offer website for activities which are 

available, some of which are currently online. 
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/  
 

 Reminder: Cheshire Police have become one of only 5 forces in the UK where you can 
report domestic violence online. If you or someone you know is suffering, please report 
by following the link… https://www.cheshire.police.uk/ro/report/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://contact.org.uk/advice-and-support/benefits-financial-help/benefits-and-tax-credits/carers-allowance/
https://contact.org.uk/news-and-blogs/parent-carers-added-to-covid-19-vaccine-priority-list-across-the-uk/
https://contact.org.uk/news-and-blogs/parent-carers-added-to-covid-19-vaccine-priority-list-across-the-uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/contact-for-families-with-disabled-children-30452924652
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/contact-for-families-with-disabled-children-30452924652
https://contact.org.uk/help-for-families/family-workshops-events/
https://www.cheshire.police.uk/ro/report/
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 Reminder: Four Estates are offering FREE groceries and other items weekly… 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information you 

would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know and I will 

try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please let 

me know. 

 

Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk  

Disabled Children’s Service 

mailto:Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk
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Halton Borough Council 


